[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting November 21, 2016 
Piedmont High School
Opened 7:01 PM

1. Treasurer report was distributed
A. Checking – American Community      $ 30,890.35
B. Savings -  American Community        $   6,004.17
C. Total Assets			           $ 36,894.53
         2.  Hospitality 
              Volunteers welcome!
A. Nothing new until the band banquet
A huge THANK YOU to Lynn for doing such an outstanding, amazing job!!


              Email Lynn Kreiling at hairrazor23@gmail.com  if you would like to volunteer for the future.
         3.   Fundraising
 A.  Stay tuned for more events coming your way.
   

        4.   Band Uniforms
A.  If you have a well, you should NOT be washing your uniforms. Every student with a well    
      should have a “uniform buddy.”  If you do not have one or aren’t sure, check with Mr. Lukac.	 
	B.  Please show your student how to properly hang the uniform bibs. Match the seams and hang 
	      neatly on the hanger.

*Note*  After the Unionville Christmas Parade on Saturday, December 3rd, please be sure to send in your uniforms after they have been cleaned, as soon as possible to do inventory and get things ready for the next marching season.
	

        5.   New Order of Business:
A. We will need volunteers to fill four (4) Booster officer positions for the upcoming year. 
B.  Unionville Christmas parade, Saturday December 3rd 
C.  High School winter band concert will be held on Tuesday, December 13th at Lee Park Baptist church.  Doors open at 6:30pm, concert start promptly at 7:00 pm

         6.  Directors’ Notes:
	 A.  A request was made, that any monies left over from fundraisers, be considered to wrap the
                    band trailers. (The big ones first, then the two smaller ones)
B. Volunteers are needed for the concert on the 13th.  We need someone to pull the trailer and 
We need help setting up. 
C. For our sibling band students in Middle School band, their concert will be on December 15th
in the High School auditorium.

· Reminder:  Band website and emails are your links to stay on top of what is going on from now through October.  Be sure you are signed up for email notifications and updates. 


Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m.
